Jenny Chu

From: Maddy Gunethilake

Sent: Friday, 23 September 2022 8:35 AM

To: Jenny Chu

Subject: Fwd: Notice of Exhibition - New High School in Bungendore (SSD-14394209) CASA (no)

Comments [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Alder, David <David.Alder@casa.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 5:03:28 PM

To: Maddy Gunethilake <maddy.gunethilake @dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Traki Gotsis <Dimitri.Gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - New High School in Bungendore (SSD-14394209) CASA (no) Comments
[SEC=0OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

F22/17163-14
Maddy

CASA has no objections to the Bungendore High School proposal in its original or amended form.
There are no Aviation Safety implications.
CASA has no comment on the Response to Submissions.

Regards

David Alder

Aerodrome Engineer

Aerodrome Developments and Airspace Protection
Air Navigation, Airspace and Aerodromes Branch
p: 02 6217 1342 m: 0455 051 611

16 Furzer Street, Phillip ACT 2606

GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601
www.casa.gov.au
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From: Maddy Gunethilake <maddy.gunethilake@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2022 10:01 AM

To: Airspace Protection <Airspace.Protection@casa.gov.au>

Cc: Traki Gotsis <Dimitri.Gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Notice of Exhibition - New High School in Bungendore (SSD-14394209)
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Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA)

-via email-
airspace.protection@casa.gov.au

To whom it may concern

The Department of Planning and Environment has received an amended proposal and Response to
Submissions (RtS) for the for New High School in Bungendore (SSD-143942009).

The amended application, Amendment Report, and accompanying documentation will be publicly
exhibited from Tuesday 20 September 2022 to Monday 10 October 2022. All relevant documents,
including the RtS, may be viewed on the Department’s website at:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/new-high-school-bungendore.

The Department invites you to provide advice on the amended proposal and RtS, including any
recommended conditions by 10 October 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact Jenny Chu, on 8275 1327 or via email at
jenny.chu@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Kind regards

Maddy Gunethilake
Development Application Coordinator

Social & Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment
T 02 9895 6431 | E maddy.gunethilake@dpie.nsw.gov.au

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

NSW

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present

and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

IMPORTANT:

This email may contain confidential or legally privileged information and may be protected by copyright. It remains
the property of the Civil Aviation Safety Authority and is meant only for use by the intended recipient. If you have
received it in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete all copies, together with any
attachments.



